
 

How you can help Burlington Infants stay open… 

 Please avoid having play dates/parties unless it is outdoors and with no more than 6 people 

 Please adhere to the social distancing rules set by the government – you must not socialise with anyone 
you do not live with or who is not in your support bubble in any indoor setting, whether at home or in a 
public place. You must not socialise in a group of more than 6 people outside, including in a garden or a 
public space. 

 

 DO NOT bring your child to school if they have any of the following symptoms:  
o A new consistent or continuous cough 
o A high temperature (we are sending children/staff home to be tested if over 37.5 degrees) 
o A loss/change of taste and/or smell 

 If your child has any of the above symptoms, YOU MUST:  

o Book a test immediately  
o Inform the school to confirm a test has been booked 
o Inform the school of the test results  
o Your child and everyone in your household must self-isolate until you get a negative result 

 DO NOT bring your child to school if anyone in your household has any of the following symptoms: 
o A new consistent or continuous cough 
o A high temperature (above 37.5 degrees) 
o A loss/change of taste and/or smell 

 If anyone in your household has any of the above symptoms:  
o They must book a test immediately  
o Everyone in the house must self-isolate 
o You must Inform the school of the test result 

 

 If a positive test result is received:  

o You must Inform the school immediately 
o The infected person must self-isolate for 10 days 
o Everyone else in the house must self-isolate for 14 days 

 

 If your child has a temperature, please do not give them Calpol and bring them into school. 

 If your child’s class bubble has been told to self-isolate, please ensure you keep your child at home for 14 
days regardless of whether they are showing symptoms. They are not allowed to leave the house. 

 Wear a face covering at all times when accessing the school site at drop off and collection. We appreciate 
that there are some people who are exempt from wearing a mask, but for your own safety, if you are able, 
we would encourage you to wear a face covering. Visors are easier to wear if you are happy to wear one. 
We have managed to give out some to parents who are exempt to ensure that they are protected too. 
Please speak to us at drop off and collection times if you have been unable to get hold of one, we may be 
able to help you.   

 

 


